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Dear Families, 

We hope you are all well. Thank you 
for taking the time to read our monthly 
newsletter that shows you some of what 
we have been up to. We provide a range 
of different activities throughout the day 
that is planned for weekly. We ensure 
these activities offer support and also 
promote challenge to our children. If you 
have any queries/comments/feedback/
suggestions please contact us directly on 
Lmns@little-marvels.co.uk. Please also 
follow, like and support our social media 
pages: @littlemarvelsnurseryservices on 
Instagram and @littlemarvelsnuseryserves 
on Facebook. 

Kind regards,
Lisa Kearne
Business Manager

Foil Painting! 

This month the babies have really enjoyed playing with water 
while using different objects. Children enhance their gross 
motor skills, coordination and physical fitness through lifting, 
pouring, carrying, running and splashing, while actions such 
as squeezing help to develop the small muscles in a child’s 
hands.

The babies really enjoyed a foil painting activity, they used 
different mark making tools such as brushes, sponges and 
also their hands to form a variety of marks. Activities like 
these support babies with their fine motor skills supporting 
them in developing simple marks, it also helps them learn 
about colour.



Page 2

 
Outside Play! 

The toddlers have really enjoyed physical play in the garden they 
have enjoyed playing on the bikes pushing them along with their 
feet, they have also been practicing using the pedals. They have 
had lots of fun climbing on the slide using the steps one at a time. 
Playing outside is good for the childrens physical development 
and communication skills. 

 2023

King’s Coronation! 

The children had lots of fun celebrating the Kings Coronation!  
They enjoyed a royal tea party in the garden and let off canons to 
celebrate. The also made our very own crowns and created book 
marks. We also used our fingers to decorate British flags that 
we hung all around the nursery. The children got to play all day 
and do loads of different fun activites, this is very good for their 
communication skills and their own selfesteem development. 

Focus Activity! 

Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure that all 
personal items are labelled with your child’s name. We have lots 
of children in and out every day and do not want to mix their 
belongings up. 

Labelling Personal Items

Can all parents / guardians and carers please ensure your child has a 
water bottle and appropriate clothing on warmer days, i.e. sun hat.
Sun cream can be applied at the setting if provided.

Nursery Information

The children in preschool room have been experimenting in the 
sand tray. They have been using their hands to mould and also 
enjoyed looking for different objects that were hidden in the 
sand. The preschool children enjoy talking about going to the 
beach and what they could find when they were there.

A reminder for parent’s/carers half term is from Monday 29th May 
to Friday 2nd June 2023. 

As the warm weather is approaching, please can parents remember 
to put children in appropriate clothing for nursery, remembering for 
warmer days sun hats and sun cream


